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Raszka Shelley

From: Mary Boucher <mary.maremare@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 7:25 AM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: No GMO in Jackson County

 
Dear Racquel,  
 
Please, don't force GMOs on Jackson County tomorrow. We have worked so hard to protect our precious organic farmers, 
and our own access to produce that has not been genetically altered.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Mary Boucher 

 

380 White Oak Circle 
Medford, OR 97504 
 


